From: alan.mason11d

**Sent:** 29 January 2024 13:25

To: Planning

**Subject:** 134 Belsize Road 2023/5135/P

For the attention of Planning Officer Alex Kresovic

## Dear Sirs

I have just spent a considerable time checking this application - and its related one 2023/0655/P - and writing a response on behalf of CRASH (Combined Residents' Associations of South Hampstead). I completed the online form, pressed the 'send' button and received a message that I was blocked by your security software. The objection was very standard, very routine and contained nothing offensive, leaving me at a loss to understand why it should have been blocked.

Kindly explain.

Regards

Alan Mason Vice-Chairman CRASH